
 

 
 
 
 
11 December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Psychology Staffing Changes 
 
The purpose of my letter is to inform you of changes to staffing in GCSE Psychology, effective 
from Tuesday 2nd January 2018. 
 
We are very grateful to Mrs Wilbor who has covered our Year 10, 11 and 13 classes in Mrs 
Taylor's absence but will be leaving us at Christmas.  We wish Mrs Wilbor the best of luck for 
the future. 
 
As of 2nd January, the following arrangements will be in place to support our students and 
ensure that they receive excellent teaching in Psychology: 
 
The Year 10 GCSE Psychology class will be taught by Mrs Jenkins (Deputy Headteacher), 
Mr Brook (Executive Headteacher) and Mr Cumming (Assistant Headteacher). 
 
The Year 11 GCSE Psychology class will be taught by Mrs Jenkins and Mr Green 
(Headteacher). 
 
If you have any questions about the arrangements described above, please contact me at 
dmaccormick@axevalley.devon.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D MacCormick 

Vice Principal, Director of Sixth Form 
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